
 

32ND Annual Christmas Craft & Bake Sale 

Saturday, November 16th, 2024 

The West St. Paul School Christmas Craft and Bake Sale is back and we need your help! 

You can help to make this day a success by helping in the following ways: 

1. Baking - Cookies, pies, pastries etc. can be dropped off at the school on Friday, November 15th 
between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.  Please wrap products individually or as a dozen and attach 
an ingredients label.  Please ensure baking does not contain any nuts. 

2. Silent Auction - prizes may be dropped off at the school office by November 8th with a piece of 
paper indicating you contact information. 

3. Volunteer your time - Contact Brianne Lisecki at 204-223-3527 or via email: 
weststpaulcraft@gmail.com 

4. Encourage your friends and family to come and enjoy this annual community event on 
Saturday, November 16. 

Thank you for your support! We look forward to seeing you at the sale. 

West St. Paul Parent Advisory Council 
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